

July 10, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of **CARL NATHO** of 38 Buttonwood Street, New Bedford, MA to the **WATER BOARD**. This term will expire **APRIL 2021**.

Attached is Mr. Natho's attendance at board meetings from 2016 to date.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds attachment

cc:

Carl Natho Water Board

Silvia DaSilva

From:

Lisa Cutler

Sent:

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 10:55 AM Silvia DaSilva

To: Subject: **Board Members**

Hi Silvia,

I have the information you need, Marylyn Gonsalves and Carl Natho have both attended the same meetings, March 24,2016, November 9, 2016, and May 11,2017. They did not miss any meetings.

Lisa Cutler

Lisa Cutler Principal Clerk City of New Bedford Department of Public Infrastructure 1105 Shawmut Ave. (508)979-1550 x67318 (508)961-3054 Fax